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4 March 2022  
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 13 Prelims - Wednesday 16 March - Friday 25 March 2022 
 
I am writing to update you on the details for the forthcoming Year 13 prelims. In order to meet 

the requirements of the government contingency plan in case examinations are cancelled, it 

has been necessary to bring the prelim examinations forward by three days. The examinations 

will begin on Wednesday 16 March and finish on Friday 25 March, students will only be 

expected to be in school for their exams, there will be no lessons during this time.  

 

If your child is unwell and is unable to sit their prelim, please contact their co-heads of year, at 

the following email address year13@maidenerleghtrust.org. Results will be accessible to 

parents on Tuesday 3 May. Students today have been informed that study leave will begin on 

Monday 6 June, with Friday 27 May being their last school day.  

 

The first A level public exam will begin on Monday 23 May. We will write to you again nearer 

the time with more information about the last day of school and booster/support sessions prior 

to examinations that will be put in place to support your son/daughter. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss A Cheshire 

KS5 Assistant Headteacher 
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